
 

Year 
Group 

Reading 
Comprehension 

Grammar 
Punctuation  

Spelling/Phonics  
       

Maths  Science Projects to be 
brought in on 
Sunday 13 October 
2019 

 

1 I can read CVC words 

using Set 1 sounds. 
A) CVC reading and 

picture matching 

activity sheet 
attached 

I can hold my 

pencil using the 
pincer grip. 

B) Pencil control 

worksheet 
attached 

I can identify numbers 

up to 20 
C) Cut and stick 

activity attached 

Everyday materials – 

understanding what 
objects are safe and 

unsafe. 

D) Safe and unsafe to 
touch worksheet 

attached 

 
 

To complete a poster 

about your favourite 
holiday destination. 

Include the 

information about 
how you get there, the 

weather and what 

activities you can do. 

2 Reading 
comprehension using 

key words to read and 

understand.  

 

Please find attached a 
revision worksheet. 
Read the sentence 
and colour the 

picture. 
 
 
 
 

I can use capital 
letters and full 
stops in a sentence. 
 

Please find 

attached 
worksheet. 

I can count in a number 
sequence. 
I can count the number 
of objects and write the 
numeral correctly. 
 
 

Please find attached 
worksheets. 

I can find objects around 
the house that are made 

of different materials. 

 

Please find attached a 

worksheet. 

We have started a new 
topic called “Treasure 

Island”. Can you make a 

treasure box with facts 

and objects about 

pirates. 

3 I can read aloud and 
independently, 

taking turns and 

listening to others. 

-Time 
conjunctions 

-Root words 

-I can compare and 
order numbers to 

1000 

Rocks- Knowledge 
harvest 

 

Create your own 
Identification book of 

Dinosaurs. Include 

pictures of each 



 

A) Reading 

comprehension and 
answer sheet 

attached 

B) Spelling grid 

attached  

-I can recognise the 

value of each digit in a 
3-digit number. 

C) Comparing and 

ordering whole 
numbers activity 

sheet and answer 

sheet attached 

D) Rocks are 

everywhere activity 
sheet attached  

 

dinosaur along with 

their name, habitat, 
diet, height and speed.  

 

4 Complete your reading 
diary for the week with 
the title of the book, 
date, comment and 
adult signature.  
 
 
 
 

All about me – I can 
write sentences to 
describe myself. 
Worksheet A 

I can recognise the place 
value of every digit in a 
4-digit number. 
Worksheet B 

Healthy eating  
I know that I must eat a 
healthy and balanced 
diet.  Keep a food diary 
for a week. 
Worksheet C 

Explorers and 
Adventurers   
Create a PowerPoint 

presentation or fact file 

about any famous 
explorers you know 

about already. 

5 Complete the 
reading 
Comprehension 
‘The Sun. 

Complete the 
spelling 
worksheet by 
correcting any 
errors. 

Complete the 
worksheet which is 
called ‘Counting in 
Powers’. 

Answer questions 
based on the 
worksheet titled 
‘Earth’s Movements’. 

Research a famous 
space scientist, 

astronaut or space 

explorer. Create a 
PowerPoint 
Presentation, fact file, 

collage or poster about 

their life and their 
achievements. 

6 I can read and 
respond to poetry.  
 
 
Practice reading 
and perform the 
poem ‘The New 
School Year’ by 

Spelling Revision  
 
Complete the 
wordsearch. 

I can read, write, order 

and compare numbers 

up to 10,000,000 and 

determine the value of 

each digit. 

 

Carry out a mini 
research project 
about how the brain 
works. 

Design and create 
your own model 
fairground. This may 
be 2D or 3D. Use a 
range of materials 
and have fun being 
creative. 



 

 

You MUST do every week: 

 Reading 3 times a week and reading record signed 

 Spellings 

 Mathletics 

 Reading Eggs  

 

Brenda Williams at 
home.  
Try to learn it. 
 
Start to complete 
the Reading 
Record book this 
week and get it 
signed. 
 
 

I can round any whole 

number to a degree of 

accuracy. 

 

Complete the Problem 

Solving and Friday 

review sheet at home. 

 


